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For the attention of Parents, Carers, Staff and Academy Community Mosaic Partnership Trust
Councillors Central Office
Earlstone Crescent
Bristol
BS30 8AA

Tel: +44 (0) 1454 582 333
Email: office@mosaicpt.org.uk

18 July 2024

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and Academy Community Councillors

Firstly, as a Trust, we would like to thank everyone involved and for their contributions towards the
Mosaic Partnership Trust over the past 12 months, making it a successful year.

We have had the privilege of visiting schools this past term and are always greeted warmly by both
children and staff. The ethos of Mosaic is very much centred around people and partnerships and
our schools really reflect this.

There have been so many highlights reflecting the great efforts of our school leaders and staff, from
active travel initiatives and autism accreditation to mental health and well-being programs and work
around equality and diversity. The Trust's structure allows us to share achievements and disseminate
best practices across all schools.

Our children are also seeing the values of events, where they can actively participate alongside
others. We want to thank Ryan Walker of Barrs Court Primary School for organising various sports
events for the Mosaic Partnership Trust. These events have brought together teachers, children and
parents/carers in a wonderful display of community support, making them a huge success. Later in
the Autumn Term, children from all Mosaic schools will have the opportunity to sing at the Peter
Gabiriel recording studios in Box, with Gary Risdale the Head from Neston and Jake Lewis an out-
going teacher from Gillingstool providing the music.

We are thrilled to announce that our Trust successfully submitted a bid for the ‘Phase 5 Public Sector
Low Carbon Skills Fund’ and have been awarded a grant to support our work in making our schools
more energy-efficient over the coming years.

For our staff, the benefits of collaboration are becoming evident. We have established a range of
networks to share best practice, seeing outstanding work among our Heads, School Business
Managers, Deputy Heads, SENCOs, Assessment Leads, Maths Leads, Reading Leads, Early Years
Leads, Science Leads and Geography Leads. We will continue to create more opportunities over the
next 12 months.

You will all be aware that we have had a change of government since the formation of the Trust and
many of us attended a session from the new Education Secretary, where she discussed some of the
government’s proposals. We remain very interested in how the new government approach some of
the challenges in the system including funding, staff retention and SEND. You can be assured that
we will continue to advocate for our children and staff and will want to continue to engage with
ministers and our locally elected representatives.
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Finally, we hope you have a well-deserved and wonderful summer break. For those of you moving
on, whether staff or pupils, we wish you all the best for the future and we look forward to working with
everyone else in the Autumn Term.

Yours sincerely
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Andrew Best Huw Evans
Chief Executive Officer Chair of Trustees

For and on behalf of The Mosaic Partnership Trust



